Mayor’s Report
For
September 17, 2018 Assembly Meeting

Seeking Letters of Interest: The Petersburg Borough is seeking letters of interest
from qualified Borough residents to serve our community by filling one of two vacant
seats on the Historic Preservation Commission:

One for an Assembly Member Representative with a term ending 12/31/2019
One for an Archaeologist or At Large Member with a term ending 12/31/2020
Letters of interest may be submitted to the Borough Clerk via mail to PO Box 329,

Petersburg, AK 99833, via email to dthompson@petersburgak.gov, or by delivering to
the Clerk’s office at 12 S. Nordic Drive.

October 2, 2018 Municipal Election: Noteworthy dates regarding this year’s
Municipal Election are as follows:

September 12, 2018 - First day of Absentee Voting. Absentee voting will be held at
the Borough Offices Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. September
12 through September 28. Absentee voting will be open Monday, October 1 from 8:00
a.m. to 12:00 Noon. Absentee voting is also offered by mail and electronic
submission.

September 27, 2018 - Last day to request an absentee ballot by mail.
September 28, 2018 - Last day to file as a Write-In Candidate.

Any questions regarding the October 2, 2018 Municipal Election should be directed to
Clerk Thompson at 772-5405 or by emailing dthompson@petersburgak.gov.

Election Officials Sought: Clerk Thompson is looking for qualified Borough voters
willing and able to serve as an Election Official on October 2, 2018. If you are
interested, please contact Clerk Thompson.



